
Wednesday, 4-1-2020  

 
Dear CCS Parents,   

 
We would like to clarify the expectations for online live teaching sessions. It is highly 
encouraged and expected that your children attend the live teaching sessions. If they cannot 
attend, please send the teachers a note to let them know. The live teaching sessions will be 
recorded for you and your child to view if a session is missed. Again, we understand that some 
families have a hardship attending all the offered live sessions due to many various factors. We 
encourage you to do the best you can given your individual family situations and needs.   

 
Friendly reminder- Teacher’s would greatly appreciate any support you are able to give in 
facilitating the online live teaching sessions. To the best of your abilities, please help in keeping 
the children accountable and focused during live teaching sessions as well as when they are 
completing their independent work.  

 
We are a team! We thank you for your flexibility and understanding as we continue to navigate 
through this new “norm” together. Please continue to communicate with us so we can better 
support your family during this difficult time. Our staff is committed to serving you and your 
family. 

 
In Christ, 
CCS Administration  
 

 

尊敬的家長， 

我們想澄清有關線上”實時教學” (live teaching) 課程的期望。強烈鼓勵和期望您的孩子能參加線上

實時教學。如果他們不能參加，請通知老師。實時教學課程將被記錄下來，供您和您的孩子查看

。同樣，我們了解到，由於許多因素，有些家庭很難參加所有提供的現場直播。我們鼓勵您根據

自己的家庭情況和需求，盡力而為。 

溫馨提示：老師們非常感謝您對線上實時教學所有的支持。請盡您所能在實時教學課程時幫助孩

子保持責任心和專注力並讓孩子獨立完成作業。 

我們是在同一個團隊中！ 感謝您的理解和靈活性，因為我們將繼續在這新的“常態”上同行。我們

的員工将致力於為您和您的家人服務。 請與我們保持聯繫，以便我們可以在這個困難時期更好地

支持您的家人。 

主內 

灣區基督教學校行政部 

  
 


